
Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Retain Cannabis


Garrett Baxter <gbaxter@vlct.org> Tue, Nov 15, 2022 at 3:12 PM
To: "jarneson@richmondvt.gov" <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Good afternoon Josh,

 

I hope you don’t mind, but Gwynn forwarded your email to me to answer. In response, here is the link to the State of Vermont Cannabis Control Board’s Municipal
Frequently Asked Questions:
https://ccb.vermont.gov/municipal-faq

 

Their general FAQs can be found here:  https://ccb.vermont.gov/FAQ

 

I would also suggest reviewing their very helpful Municipal Guidance Document (June 2022 ed.) at: chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmk
aj/https://ccb.vermont.gov/sites/ccb/files/2022-06/Municipal.Guidance_FINAL.pdf

With respect to the wording of the question, please see our suggested model language which begins on the bottom of page 12 and continues on to the top of page
13 of our Model Town Meeting Articles at:
https://www.vlct.org/resource/model-town-meeting-articles

 

We also have two regulating cannabis webinar recordings available for purchase in our online bookstore at:
https://www.vlct.org/store/catalog?
type_1%5B%5D=webinar_recordings
 

 

I hope you find this information useful. All the best.

 

Sincerely,

 

Garrett A. Baxter
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Garrett Baxter, Esq.

Senior Staff Attorney, Municipal Assistance Center

Vermont League of Cities & Towns

89 Main St. Suite 4, Montpelier, VT 05602

Phone: (802) 229-9111

gbaxter@vlct.org

Pronouns: he, him, his

 

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information.  It is    intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it  is
addressed above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email or telephone and destroy all copies of the original message. 

 

 

From: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 2:55 PM

To: Gwynn Zakov <gzakov@vlct.org>

Subject: Retain Cannabis

 

CAUTION:
This email originated from outside of VLCT's email system. Maintain caution when opening external links/attachments
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